
RECOMMENDATION FROM HILLSIDE GRADE SCHOOL 

COPIED WITH PERMISSION OF PRINCIPAL KAREN OLYNK.

May 4, 2007

Dear Laura Hamor:

During my school’s Authors’ & Artists’ week, you presented clay illustration workshops for the students in 
grades kindergarten to six and special education classes. The students enjoyed viewing your samples 
and watching you model how to create clay illustrations.

 It was a pleasure to see my students actively participating in your workshop. Parents have been admiring 
the display you created for our school. Our students are so proud of their work. I appreciate all the time 
you took and patience you displayed working with our students.

Children of all ages could benefit and learn from your workshops. We welcome another visit from you and 
hope you share your talent with us again soon.

Sincerely,

Karen Olynk
Principal




